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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 
IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 

PLC Mondays— 
Every Monday 

Grades 1 to 5 
8:45 am to 1:45 pm  

All Kindergarten Classes 
9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

TK  8:00 am –11:20 am, M-F  
 
 

No School 
Monday, February 10 
Monday, February 17 
 

Daughter Dance 

Friday, Feb. 21 

 

Minimum Day 

Wednesday, February 26 
(same schedule as Monday) 
 
 

Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

information and activities. 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, press 1 

and leave a message, available 

24-hours a day.  

On-line Student Registration Open 

www.rcsdk8.org 

New & Returning Students  

For the 2020-21 School Year 

Intra/Inter District Enrollment 

2020-21 Inter/Intra District Transfer applications     
are available on-line at www.rcsdk8.org                      

and must be submitted on-line.  

Dear Gates Families: 

Happy February everyone!  February and March are busy with activities on  
campus – We have our Gates Daughter Dance coming up on Friday night     
February 21st, and our annual St. Baldrick’s Sing Friday, March 6th!  Spring 
pictures will be around the corner on Thurs. April 2nd. Please mark these dates in 
your calendars and check your email/child’s backpack for specific information 

that goes home with them.  

Another safety reminder – when driving in the large or small loops, please make 
sure you are staying in a single file line (no double parking), you are moving 
forward, and you are not getting out of your car.  If everyone does these three 
things, the parking lot will run smoother and be safer for our students.  Please 
follow the directions from staff on duty – they are there to assist and make sure 
students are safe.  When driving in the loops, please do not use your cell phones 
– not only is it illegal to have handheld cell phones while driving, but it is not safe 
for our students!  As always, we thank you in advance for following these very 

basic rules to ensure our students are safe at drop off and pick up.     

We hope you all have a great rest of the month! 

PE REMINDERS 

Don’t forget to dress your child properly on 
his/her PE days. PE is scheduled two days 
a week for 1st - 5th grade and one day a 
week for Kindergarten. Children should be 
dressed comfortably for physical activity 
and wear suitable shoes for running.  
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The Roseville City School District (RCSD) is asking stakeholders to participate in 

an annual Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) Parent Survey. The purpose 

of this survey is to gather information about the educational environment within 

RCSD that contributes to maximizing learning for every one of our students.     

The primary emphasis of this survey resides on the conditions of learning, pupil 

achievement outcomes, student and parent engagement, and pupil safety.       

The collective results from this anonymous survey will be shared with a variety of 

groups that guide local priority development, actions, and services on the Local 

Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). We value each respondent, and it is vital that 

we get a representative sample from our community. 

  

We are asking you to click on the link provided and complete the relevant survey.                

Please choose English or Spanish as you begin the survey LCAP Parent Survey. 

https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bad8Oi2cdr8AvRP  

  

Your responses will help guide the funding priorities and initiatives for the RCSD 

Board of Education. Thank you for your participation in this process; your time and 

attention to the survey are appreciated.  

  

Your Partners in Education, 

  

Roseville City School District 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 4 5 6 7 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24 25 26 27 28 

23 24 25 26 27 

RCSD Board Mtg  6 pm—DO 

3rd Grade Market Day 
2-3pm 

Box Tops Due 

     

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

End of 2nd Trimester 

2020 

Minimum Day 

PLC Monday 

Sing 10:00 am 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Gates  

Marquee 

Don’t forget to read the 

marquee at the front of 

the school by the      

small loop entrance. 

 

It shows important dates 

and reminders  for your 

information. 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

PLC Monday 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

B St Theatre — 5th grade 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

February  

Character Trait  

Caring 

Lincoln’s Birthday          

Observed           

NO SCHOOL 

President’s Day          

Observed           

NO SCHOOL 

PTC Gift of Reading 

Daughter Dance     

6:30-8:30 pm 

 

2020-21          
School Year        

Calendar                           

 

 

 

 

 

Available online 

www.rcsdk8.org 





PTC News 

 

 

DAUGHTER DANCE 
Dust off your dancing shoes because Friday Feb 21st is our annual Daughter 
Dance!!  Get ready to party the night away in a Winter Wonderland.           
Doors open at 6:30pm, tickets should be purchased in advance. Food and drink 
will be available for purchase but dessert is on us!  Photobooth and pictures will 
also be complimentary.  Look for ticket order forms coming home soon.  
 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY DR. SEUSS SNOOZAPALOOZA/BOOK FAIR EVENT 
Help us celebrate our school’s love of reading at this FREE FAMILY 
EVENT!!  Tuesday March 3rd 5:30-7:30.  Come in your PJ's and join 
us for crafts, games, teacher story time, character visits and more!  
Refresh your at home library with books from the SCHOLASTIC BOOK 
FAIR or buy one for your teacher’s classroom.  Come one, come all, 
to the Snoozapalooza ball! 

 

ST. BALDRICK’S – HEAD SHAVING EVENT 
Get ready for some head shaving!  On Friday March 6th students 
have the opportunity to raise money and awareness for childhood 
cancer research by getting their heads shaved during Friday Sing.  
The St. Baldrick’s organization supports this wonderful fundraising 
campaign.  If you would like to sign up to join the cause please visit www.stbaldricks.org and 
search for “Gates Elementary”.  We hope you’ll join our team of "Cure-saders"!   
 

 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 
Please join our online community to keep up to date with everything PTC 
is doing.  Search, like and follow “Catheryn Gates PTC” on Facebook.     
We post about events, volunteer needs and how our support touches all 
students families and teachers. 

 

SUGGESTION BOX 
There is a new place to make your voice heard by PTC.  If you have a question, comment 
or  suggestion, please take a moment to drop by the office and leave us a note in our  
suggestion box.  We love new ideas and feedback about past events and how we can 
make them better! 

 

 

COMING SOON 
  Scrip - Another order opportunity will be coming soon. 
  Adults only Texas Hold’em Tournament … more details soon! 
  Son Night Out – March 30  




















